
Christmas  
Poinsettias	



Please Order by December 5

Altar Guild would once again like to decorate the church for Christmas 
with poinsettia plants. Would you be interested in purchasing a poinsettia 
or two to help decorate? You are then welcome to take your poinsettia 
home after the 4 p.m. service on Christmas Eve.

Your Name ____________________________________________ !
Phone _______________________________________________ !
Number of Poinsettias:         ______________ !
            x $6.00 per plant !
     = $ ______________ 

!
My poinsettias are given in thanks/honor/memory of: !
____________________________________________________ !
____________________________________________________ !
____________________________________________________ !
____________________________________________________ 

Please place this order sheet with  
payment in the collection plate,  
or drop it at the church office. If you  
have questions, please contact the  
church office (847-367-5787 or  
christlutheranvh@aol.com).  
Please place your order by  
December 5, 2016.  
Thank you! 
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